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Allison Brooker <alliex@me.com> Mon, Apr 28, 2014 at 12:07 PM
To: Adam.Lid@lacity.org, mayor.garcetti@lacity.org

Hello Adam Lid and Mayor Garcetti,

I am writing to tell you how strongly | feel about banning the use of anticoagulant rodenticides for rodent control.
These rodenticieds are widely known to cause severe, secondary poisoning of birds and mammals.

For the protection of the wildlife of Los Angeles including; Barn owls, other predatory birds, mountain lions, bob
cats, coyotes, our pets, and our children we strongly urge the City Council to direct the Department of Recreation
and Parks to stop the widespread use of rodenticides, and ban their use citywide. Barn Owl Boxes and battery
operated, eFor the protection of the wildlife of Los Angeles including; Barn owls, other predatory birds, mountain
lions, bob cats, coyotes, our pets, and our children we strongly urge the City Council to direct the Department of
Recreation and Parks to stop the widespread use of rodenticides, and ban their use citywide. Barn Owl Boxes
and battery operated, electric rat traps offer a safe alternative to these deadly poisons.

Thank you for your time and prompt attention to this urgent matter, electric rat traps offer a safe alternative to these deadly
poisons.
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Allison X Brooker
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